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gm.ToEnggo Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Tortorice

Christine Tortorice <c.tortorice3@gmail.com> Tue, Sep 28, 2021 at 12:39 PM
To: "Ebert - DNR, Jared" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Jared,
Please see the attached letter and photos of the marker for the Valco T Pit

M-2004-043. A hard copy of the letter will be mailed to you. Thank you for all your help in this matter. | certainly
appreciate it. Christine Tortorice

The first picture is the NW marker, the second is the SW, the third is the SE and the last is the NE marker.
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Larry Tortorice
17512 CR 83

Trinidad, CO 81082

September 28, 2021

Colorado Division of Reclamation
Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman St.

Denver, CO 80203

RE: ValcoT Pit, DRMS Permit number M-20004-043. Request for Temporary Cessation

Dear Mr. Ebert,

In response for the pit not being in operation was due to Robinson not being able to open our pit
because he was not in compliance with the one that he was in. We kept waiting for him to get things in
line, but that never happened. Also with all the activity in our vicinity Fisher’s Peak State Park, and
Industrial Park where all the marijuana facilities are, we are with hopes that the trails , roads, and
streets etc. would need gravel. We have been approached by large companies asking if our pit is
available. They evidently are waiting for the jobs they bid on to be decided upon. At the end of the
second temporary cessation, the plan is to reclaim the pit.

We are acknowledging that the initiation of the second term of temporary cessation shall be March 28,
2020, and the expiration date to be March 25, 2025.

The boundary markers are still in tack, just unfortunate Larry was not able to assist you on the day you
were here due to an eye appointment in Pueblo. | will send an email with pictures and stating their
locations. They have resprayed with fluorescent paint.

A sign reading: Valco T Pit
Larry and Christine Tortorice
M-2004-043
A reclamation permit has been issued by the

Colorado Mined land Reclamation Board



will be posted at the entrance. As soon as the sign is completed we will send you a pictures image of the
sign that is posted by email. If you need additional information please call 719-859-233 or email us.

Sincerely.

ooy e

Larry Tortorice

Yo s Tert / W/W

istine Tortorice
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